
KVLU-FM 
EEO Public File Report 

April 1, 2020 through March 21, 2021 
 
 
Pursuant to reporting requirements from the Federal Communications Commission, this  
posting serves as public notification that KVLU had no full-time vacancies from April1,  
2020 through March 21, 2021. No recruiting, interviewing or hiring occurred during this  
period.  
 

List of Publications and Organizations as Recruitment Sources 
 
Lamar University Human Resources P.O. Box 11121, Beaumont, TX 77710  
Beaumont Enterprise 380 Main, Beaumont, TX 77701  
Port Arthur News PO Box 789, Port Arthur, TX 77642  
Orange Leader 200 West Front Street, Orange, TX 77630  
The Examiner 795 Willow Beaumont, TX 77701  
Texas Workforce Commission 405 Magnolia, Beaumont TX 77701  
Texas Association of Broadcasters 502 11th Street, Suite 200, Austin , TX 78701  
Current Magazine 1612 K Street, NW Suite 704, Washington, DC 20006  
Corporation for Public Broadcasting 401 9th Street NW, Washington DC 20004  
National Association of Broadcasters 1771 N Street NW, Washington, DC 20036  
National Black Media Coalition 1738 Elton Road, Suite 314, Silver Spring MD 20903  
Black Broadcasters Alliance 3474 Willian Penn Hwy, Pittsburgh, PA 15235  
Native American Public Communications PO Box 83111, Lincoln, NE 68501  
American Women in Radio and TV 8405 Greensboro Dr. Suite 800, McLean, VA 22102  
 

Statement of Supplemental EEO Outreach Activities 
 
KVLU offers internships for Lamar University students in all academic semesters.  In 
addition, students taking broadcasting courses benefit from laboratory instruction in the 
KVLU studios with opportunities for on-air work.  
 
Lamar University, the licensee of KVLU, offers scholarships to assist students interested 
in a career in broadcasting, including: 
 Broadcast Education Association Scholarships 
 Radio-TV News Directors Association Scholarships 
 Texas Association of Broadcasters Scholarships 
 Southeast Texas Press Club Scholarship 
 
Notice of position openings are sent to the publications and organizations above and  
posted on the KVLU Website at www.kvlu.org.  
 

 


